
District 9 Business Meeting 
July 5, 2009 

 
District Officers present:  Gene A., DCM; Phil W. Treasurer; 
The Meeting was called to order at approximately 6:30 pm with a moment of silence followed by The 
Serenity Prayer. 
The minutes of the June meeting were reviewed and approved. 
Treasurer’s Report:  After a brief question and answer period, a motion was made, seconded and 

passed to accept the Treasurer’s Report as submitted.  Bills were submitted for payment a motion was 

made, seconded and passed to write a check to Steve and Jan for expenses for the July 4th BBQ(???). 
 
GSR Reports: 
David K, GSR Milton Freewater Primary Purposes Group.  Attendance continues to be strong 
averaging 15 to 30 people 
Jim J, GSR Touch on Feelings Group: Attendance 8-10 people.  Two people celebrated 9 months of 
sobriety. 
Dawn B Early Birds: Attendance picking up and going well 
Sherry, Alt GSR for Sunday Big Book: Most meetings are well attended, Game night is held on the last 
Friday of the month 

Sally H., representing Language of the Heart Tuesday/Thursday noon meetings reports that the 
meetings are still well attended and financially solvent. 
Earl, GSR Sunday 12 x 12 meeting at the VA.  The meeting continues to increase in attendance since the 
move to the VA. 
Wanda  G, GSR Tuesday Promises: Attendance averages 10 – 12 people.  Birthdays, Pat 6 months, Dave 
2 months. 
Larry G, GSR Friends of Bill W: The group has 5 members, 4 to 10 average attendance:  Steve C 
celebrated 12 years of sobriety. 
Michael GSR Sunday Morning Eye Opener: Average 20 in attendance weekly,  
Gene A. reported for Thursday Open. Attendance about 10, home group growing; good topics. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Activities:  Sherry nominated and approved as activities chair. 
Answering Service:  Dyan absent, 28 calls reported for June. 
Corrections: Don B, absent; Gene reported the jail meetings are getting good reception. 
Literature:  GSRs motioned and approved that the cost of books will be sold at the price purchased until 
new books were purchased and then only the books purchased would reflect the new price. 
Pink Can:  Sally turned in $48.08 
 
DCM Report: 
Quarterly 17th and 18th; 2 committee members are scheduled to attend. 
 
Elections for District Officers in October, nominations may be made in September. 
September Standing Quarterly  
 
The 7th Tradition Basket was passed 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:55.   
   
Many thanks to Dawn for taking notes and to Laurie for deciphering them. 
  

 
 


